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County Road 32A to be Closed May 15-23 
 

(Woodland, CA) – County Road 32A from County Road 105 to the Interstate 80 westbound ramp 

intersection will be closed from Monday, May 15, through Tuesday, May 23, due to Union Pacific 

Railroad repair work at the rail crossing. 

 

Warning signs will be placed on County Road 32A just east of the Mace Boulevard intersection and on 

County Road 32B (Chiles Road) near the Interstate 80 westbound ramp intersection.  The closure will be 

noted on the county’s road closures map found at: www.yolocounty.org/road-closures.  

 

The closure period could extend if rainfall delays the repair efforts.  Cyclists will be allowed to use the 

closed section of County Road 32A via the Old Highway 40 Bike Path, but will not be able to use the 

railroad crossing.   

 

Please contact Union Pacific Railroad Public Affairs at (916) 789-5957 with any questions. 
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